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April 6, 2018
University Researcher, PhD
123 University Avenue
Portland, OR 97201
Dear University Researcher
This letter is to confirm the Metropolitan Planning Organization’s commitment to provide funds for your proposed NITC 2016 project, “Improving Transportation Modeling Methods.” Should the project be funded, MPO will provide non-federal cash match up to a total of $65,000 from June 1, 2018 through December 31, 2019.  This funding will be provided as part of the current “Optimizing Traffic Signals” project, award #123456789.
Sincerely,

Bob Johnson
cc. Jennifer Dill, Hau Hagedorn, NITC
503-503-5030 | 503-503-50301








Portland, OR 97201








123 Main Street








Metropolitan Planning Organization








mpo@mpo.org | www.mpo.org











